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March 16, 2017 

 

 

 

James Bouquet, PE 

Engineering Director 

City of Key West 

1300 White Street 

Key West, Florida 33040 

 

Subject: Truman Annex / NOAA Seawall (RFP No. 004-17) 

 Blue Goose Construction   

 

Dear Mr. Bouquet: 

 

I have performed a review of the technical proposal submitted by Blue Goose Construction and believe 

they understand all aspects of the Truman Annex wall replacement project.  Specifically, they have 

identified all items of work, and listed their approach to dealing with each.  They have also identified the 

type and size of equipment that will be required and indicated that they will be performing a majority of the 

work with their own personnel. 

 

Going a little further into detail, Blue Goose made a note that they will be providing the requisite load testing 

on the tie-back anchoring system and provided a qualified load range that indicates to me, they have a 

good preliminary understanding of the design parameters and the anticipated design loads to be applied.  

It is my professional opinion that they are qualified to perform the work as described in the RFP.  If you 

have any questions or need any additional information, please contact me at (772) 781-3404. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stuart E. McGahee PE 

Project Engineer 


